
 

 

MILTON TOWNSHIP                 SPECIAL MEETING                 SEPTEMBER 21, 2021 
 

The Special Board of Trustees Meeting was held on Tuesday September 21, 2021 

at the Milton Township Fire Hall, 15980 Milton Avenue, Lake Milton, Ohio, 44429. 

The meeting was called to order at 6:30 P.M. by Chairman Russ Weimer with the 

Pledge of Allegiance, the roll call was taken:  Chairman Russ Weimer – Present; 

Trustee Dave Tomaino – Present; Trustee Harold Campbell – Present; Fiscal Officer Lisa 

Balsinger – Present.  Also present were Zoning Inspector Michael Kurilla 

and Fire Chief Harold Maynard.  

 

Chairman Weimer stated that this Special Meeting was called as the continuation of the proposed 

demolition of the single family dwelling and out buildings at 246 Roselawn Street. 

 

Zoning Inspector informed the board that Mr. McLaughlin was unable to attend due to illness. 

Mr. Kurilla consulted with counsel and the recommendation was to continue the hearing on this 

matter to a later date and time to be determined by the Chairman of the board. 

 

Chairman Weimer moved to reconvene the hearing to be determined, 09-21-21-S1, 

seconded by Trustee Tomaino and passed with 3 ayes. 

 

Chairman Weimer moved to adjourn at 6:40 PM, 09-21-21-S2, seconded by Trustee 

Campbell and passed with 3 ayes 

 

 

 
Date: 10/16/2021 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 

 
                                                                   


